
 
 

August 11th, 2017   

  
Amherst Island Wind Project Construction Update 

 
Traffic Interruption - Front Road  
 
Dear Residents, 
 
Short-term traffic interruptions will occur along Front Road originating from the Project Island Dock entrance to the 
Central Staging area, in the approximate area of 6400 Front Road. Interruptions in this designated area will continue 
throughout the scope of the project, starting August 15th until September 22nd, 2017.  Traffic Control Persons will 
manage traffic flow according to Ontario Traffic Manual -Book 7 Guidelines. Construction and project updates will be 
available at www.amherstislandwindproject.com and via social media. Residents can contact Windlectric Inc. 
directly by calling 1.844.379.7740 or by email windlectric@amherstislandwindproject.com. 
 

 
 
 
Windlectric Contact:     Pennecon Contact:  
Tim Sullivan      Kim Leach  
Local Development Manager    Community Relations Coordinator  
416.605.3070 or 1.844.379.7740   613.812.8812 
Tim.Sullivan@algonquinpower.com  kimberley.leach@pennecon.com 
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